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GREAT COUNTRY MUSIC Tl]e/BeﬂutlfUl 095 713/735-2828

P. O. Box 5425 Beaumont, Texas 77702 713/892-4990

July 6, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W, lst Street
McCook, NE 69001
Dear Mr, Nittler:
This will confirm your reception of KIEL on June 30, 1977.
The skip must really be working as we have received
several verification requests this summer. The latest one

was in Canada near Detroit.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely,

<
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William Quigg
Vice President



